
Cochrane-Fountain City School District 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 
October 29, 2018 
  
Larry Cyrus called the meeting to order at 5:00p.m.  Members present were Bonnie Breza, Karen 
Knospe, Larry Cyrus, Fayme Evenson, Steve Nehring, Steve Stoppelmoor, and Tom Hiebert. 
  
Larry Cyrus gave an overview of the committee charges.  The committee is exploring how we can best 
help the district with curriculum support. 
  
Steve Nehring gave an overview of where curriculum is thus far and where it is going with State 
requirements, budgets and how it affects our current cycle.  Fayme Evenson, a CESA Representative also 
added to the discussion on job descriptions, testing data and standards. 
  
Tom Hiebert and Steve Stoppelmoor added to the discussion with updates on the testing cycle, Act data 
information and how curriculum our district is committed to keep up with the standards. 
  
The committee agreed that a monthly report at board meeting would be a good idea for keeping 
everyone informed on curriculum progress and these reports could involve Coordinator, Administration, 
Teachers and even students. 
  
Next Meeting November 26, 2018 4:00 p.m. 
 


